
Dear Members of the Select Committee on Hurricane Response and Preparedness: 

 

Please see the attached summary of proposals that have been shared with the committee to 

date.  For each of the issue categories designated by Speaker Pro Temp Nuñez in her November 

17th email to you, the summary first lists the issues and questions shared with you by the Speaker 

when the select committee was created, and then lists recommendations and suggestions shared 

with the select committee during its committee meetings or in writing.  The summary document 

attempts to very briefly summarize the ideas presented to the select committee thus far, and is 

intended as a resource to assist you in developing your proposed recommendations. 

 

Similar to the recommendations included in the summary document, your proposed 

recommendations need only summarize the proposal and do not need to provide background 

information, which can be provided at the meeting on Monday, December 4th.  As a reminder, 

Speaker Pro Temp Nuñez asked that all recommendations be provided to staff by close of 

business on Thursday, November 30th.  Staff will compile the submitted recommendations and 

provide the compiled list to all select committee members prior to the select committee’s 

meeting on Monday, December 4th.  

 

In addition to myself, the staff listed below next to each issue category are available to assist you 

in preparing your proposed recommendations.  Staff will contact you to offer assistance.  Please 

let me know if there is a day and time that would be convenient for you to talk with staff.  

 

The issue categories and member and staff assignments are: 

 

 Evacuation – Reps. Asencio , Grant, and Raschein (Staff: Rob Vickers, Policy Chief, 

Transportation & Infrastructure Subcommittee, 850-717-4890) 

 

 Energy – Reps. Davis, Eagle, and Trumbull (Staff: Cochran Keating, Policy Chief, Energry 

& Utilities Subcommittee, 850-717-4870) 

 

 Shelters and Vulnerable Populations – Reps. Burgess, Byrd, and Shaw (Staff: Christa 

Calamas, Staff Director, Health & Human Services Committee, 850-717-4840) 

 

 Health Care Facilities and Medical Care – Reps. Rodrigues, Sprowls, and Stark (Staff: 

Christa Calamas, Staff Director, Health & Human Services Committee, 850-717-4840) 

 

 Agriculture – Reps. Albritton, Jacobs,  and Porter (Staff: Melissa Smith, Policy Chief, 

Agriculture & Property Rights Subcommittee, 850-717-4870; Don Langston, Staff Director, 

Ways & Means Committee, 850-717-4812 

 



 Future Hurricane Expenditures and Tax Relief – Reps. Grant, Moskowitz, and Renner (Staff: 

Don Langston, Staff Director, Ways & Means Committee, 850-717-4812; JoAnne Leznoff, 

Staff Director, Appropriations Committee, 850-717-4810) 

 

 Housing – Reps. Cortes, Davis, and Raschein (Staff: Heather Williamson, Staff Director, 

Government Accountability Committee, 850-717-4830) 

 

 Beaches, Sanitary Sewers, Stormwater, Flooding, and Debris Removal – Reps. Eagle, Jacobs, 

and Stevenson (Staff: Kimberly Shugar, Policy Chief, Natural Resources & Public Land 

Subcommittee, 850-717-4890 

 

 Education – Reps. Asencio , Cortes, and Porter (Staff: Joanna Hassell, Staff Director, 

Education Committee, 850-717-4830) 

 

Thank you, 

 

Tom Hamby, Staff Director 

Select Committee on Hurricane Response and Preparedness 

850-717-4970 

850-321-5091 cell 

 

Policy Director 

House Rules & Policy Committee 

850-717-4880 

 

 

 


